Ospidéal na hOllscoile Thiobraid Arann 8UC
Deputy David Cullinane,
38/39 Stephen Street,
Waterford.
07" April 2022
PQ Number: 17071/22
Dept. Contact: ePQ Import (phone: ePQ Import, email: Peter_Heffernan@health.gov.ie)
PQ Question: To ask the Minister for Health the amount recovered through the use of debt collecto)

and or debt collection agencies in respect of the collection of fees and charges on the

amount recovered through
the use of debt collectors and or debt collection agencies in respect of the collection of

fees and charges on patients attending hospital groups managed by South Tipperary
Hospital in each of the years 2017 to 2021, in tabular form; and if he will make a
statement on the matter. -David Cullinane

Dear Deputy Cullinane,

Please see below:

Year Amount Collected
2017 €55.444.60
2018 €58,019.82
2019 €90,476.80
2020 €50,277.90
2021 €35,313.70

Kind Regards

Maria Barry
General Manager

Tipperary University Hospital, Clonmel, Co. Tipperary, Eg1 VY40. Tel: 052 6177000.



